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Food and Drug Administration 
5600 Fishers Lane 
Rockville, MD 20857 

January 3,200l 

To Whom It May Concern: 
We are concerned with the use of rBGH. As consumers, we should be able to choose 
whether or not we consume dairy products made with milk from cows treated with 
rBGH. Please withdraw your approval for the use of rBGH. At the very least, please 
require federal labeling of products so consumers can choose for themselves whether or 
not to buy products that use milk from cows treated with rBGH. 

Thank you for your attention in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Rivera 



R. & MRS. ROBERT RNERA 
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